 1. We are continuing on our process of completing our Institutional Self-Evaluation Report (ISER) with great work happening on most all of the standards.

2. We are planning to complete the first draft of the report by December of 2020 to allow us time to edit, review, and approve the document through our Participatory Governance process in the Spring of 2021.

3. Our goal is to get the ISER to the Board of Trustees for approval in July of 2021.

4. We have confirmation that our ISER is due on August 2, 2021.

5. To be reviewed by the ACCJC “College Team” by October 4, 2021.

6. Visiting Team has been identified, and Focused Site Visit will occur from March 7 – 10, 2022.  

7. Training with our new ACCJC Liaison, Catherine Webb, and a “writing retreat”.  We are still firming up the dates but it looks like it may happen on October 16, 2020 from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM.

8. Importance of having as many faculty, staff, students, and administrators engaged in the ISER as possible.  Your voice matters.  Your insights are crucial.

9. If you are interested in participating, please contact Monica, Fernando, or me.  We can help bring you up to speed and recommend a standard team that fits your skills and knowledge. 

